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January	12,	2017	
	
Mr.	Donovan	Anderson,	Chairperson	
Alcoholic	Beverage	Control	Board	
2000	14th	Street,	NW,	Suite	400S	
Washington,	DC	20009	
	
Re:	ABRA-093103	(Ben’s	Chili	Bowl/Ben’s	Upstairs),	1001	H	Street	NE	
	
Dear	Mr.	Anderson,	
	
Please	be	advised	that	at	the	January	12,	2017	meeting	of	Advisory	Neighborhood	
Commission	6A,	with	a	quorum	present,	the	Commission	voted	(8-0)	to	approve	the	
enclosed	Settlement	Agreement	with	Ben’s	Chili	Bowl/Ben’s	Upstairs,	ABRA	#	093103,	and	
to	withdraw	it’s	protest	of	the	establishment’s	license	renewal.		The	ANC	further	voted	not	
to	protest	the	request	by	this	establishment	for	an	Entertainment	Endorsement	(my	
understanding	is	that	an	application	was	previously	filed,	then	withdrawn,	but	a	new	
application	has	been	submitted).		This	vote	took	place	at	the	ANC’s	regular	and	publicly	
announced	meeting.1		

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.		I	can	be	reached	at	202-
906-0657	or	WilliamsANC6A05@gmail.com.	

On	behalf	of	the	Commission,	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
Jay	Williams	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Co-Chair,	ANC	6A	ABL	Committee	
 
 

                                            
1 ANC	6A	meetings	are	advertised	electronically	on	anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com,	anc-6a@yahoogroups.com,	and	
newhilleast@yahoogroups.com,	at	www.anc6a.org,	and	through	print	advertisements	in	the	Hill	Rag.  


